
 

From the Pastor                                      January 31, 2021 
 

          As we move into the month of Febru-
ary, may we PRAY and PREPARE to revisit 
Sunday School.  Some classes have been 
meeting already, but as we once again run 
the buses we need all teachers to be ready 
and back in the classrooms.  May we see the 

best days ahead for Bible study!  The need is great; the times 
are perilous.  We need to hear from God.  May God bless us 
as we seek to honor Him.   
 Thanks to all the Sunday School teachers who give               
instruction and inspiration from the Bible week after week.  
Only eternity will reveal how much good has been accom-
plished.  So, let’s ALL get back in the habit of being in our 
classes. 
 

 
 

SIGN UP TODAY for the Couples Banquet!  
Place your name and the $20 cost in a giving  

envelope then put it in the offering plate.   
Money must be in by February 7th because we 

need to contact those that are catering the 
meal.  Hope you can come and be a part of                     

this special time of food, fun, and fellowship!   Bro. Philip 
Moore and his family are coming as our special guests!   

Pray for God to increase our LOVE for Him. 
***REMEMBER:  6:00 P.M. on Saturday, February 13th 

 

 
 

Our GYM ROOF PROJECT continues to make 
progress!  It would be great to have the $60,000 

raised and be able to proceed with the work that 
NEEDS to be done.  We are praying and trusting 

the Lord to provide.  Please make this need a 
part of your daily prayers. 

 

 

 

 



 

ALL CHILDREN’S CHURCH LEADERS please 
meet down front on the organ side for a brief 

meeting immediately following tonight’s service. 
 

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD...We are looking forward 
to have the Stalcup Family with us on                  

February 21st during the evening service! 
 

 
 

PRESCHOOL children’s church for 2-year olds and 
up (must be potty trained) is meeting in the                  

fellowship room during church time this morning. 
 

 
 

DO YOU NEED ASSISTANCE?  Alan Fitz, a registered nurse in 
our church, is available at no cost to help                  

anyone during a sickness in which one can’t see 
his/her doctor for some time or would have to 

go to an emergency room.   
This is not for health care treatment, but he can 
check vital signs, check on wounds, review your 

medicine if you have questions, give assistance for general 
concerns, and he may be available to provide transportation 

for some doctor appointments.   
 Call Alan Fitz at (704) 785-6304 and leave a message. 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,389.00 
Faith Promise .................        375.00 
Missions ..........................        129.00 
Roof .................................        882.00 
Miscellaneous .................        214.00                                           
 

TOTAL .......................... $  6,989.00 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

  
Sunday Evening: 

Judy Berryman 
 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

 


